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INDOORS AND OUTDOORS

Insect-kure(R)

Controls
earwigs, ants,

cockroaches, spiders,
beetles, crickets,

fleas ...

Diatomaceous earth

Guarantee:

80%................ Silicon Dioxide

REG. NO. 21951.01   P.C.P. ACT 

200 g

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

MADE IN CANADA

Exclusive Distributor:
Aerokure International Inc.

C.P. Box 22
Sherbrooke, QC  CANADA  J1H 5H5

A physical control to which insects CANNOT build up a resistance.

For: Earwigs, cockroaches, beetles, spiders, ants, fleas,
silverfish, bedbugs, crickets.

APPLICATION WITHOUT ATTRACTANTS:

When crawling over the powder or when contacted directly with the
powder, the insect cannot brush it off.  The powder cuts through
the insect's waxy outer layer which leads to a loss of bodily
fluids and death. Seemingly unaffected, the insect may take up to



two days to die.

APPLICATION WITH ATTRACTANTS

When the powder is mixed and applied with attractants, the insect
is attracted by the baited powder and tends to ingest it.  When
it does swallow it, its digestive system is affected. If used
with a bait, mix with attractants suggested, place baited
INSECT-KURE into cracks and crevices, or in discreet small piles
under and behind appliances, furniture ,cupboards and also cover
surfaces using a small thin film of INSECT-KURE. Check baits
periodically and vacuum or remove if mouldy or otherwise spoiled.

SUGGESTED ATTRACTANTS:  (Mix from 25% to 50% in volume) Icing
sugar, and/or cereal powder, and/or peanut or other nut powders,
and/or powdered dried fruits, and/or powdered yeast, and/or
powdered soup mixes, and/or dried egg powder, and/or any other
dried powder substance that attracts the insect.

DIRECTIONS

For use with or without attractants, indoor and outdoor. Remove
cap and cut tip of spout to 1 cm or 1/4" in diameter.  Apply
INSECT-KURE to cracks and crevices, under and behind appliances,
cupboards, and other places where insects are found. Use squeeze
bottle to apply into cracks and crevices. When treating surfaces,
apply as a thin film at the rate of 500 grams per 100 sq. meters.

Note: Wherever sprayed, the powder controls until it is washed
away.

PRECAUTIONS:

Avoid - breathing dust - contact with eyes. Wash hands after use.
If in eyes, flush with water and get medical attention if
irritation persists.

DISPOSAL:  Do not reuse container - When empty wrap and dispose
of with regular household garbage.
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